

Fusion Newsletter April 2015

We hope you all had a lovely relaxing Easter and are feeling refreshed and ready for the Summer Term.

New Topic

After discussions with the children and staff, it has been decided that MUSIC is our new Summer topic. If you think that you can contribute in anyway, please get in touch with Abby.

If you have any old tissue boyes or cardboard tubes we will happily.

If you have any old tissue boxes or cardboard tubes we will happily take them off your hands. Thank you.

Summer Holiday Club 2015

After consultation with parents, children and by popular demand, Fusion <u>WILL</u> be running a summer club w/c 27.07.15 and w/c 03.08.15 - 8 am-5pm.

- Breakfast, lunch and dinner included
 - Themed days
 - Fusion team
 - Outings

Please download a Summer Club registration pack and booking form from www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Please note Existing parents still need to complete a Summer Club registration pack and booking form.

Registration September 2015

Registration for Academic Year September 2015/2016 opens 22.05.15 and must be returned by 12.06.15. Spaces will be allocated by the end of June.

Picking up from After School Club.

Now that the weather is getting warmer and we will be outside more often than not, please ensure that you enter and exit through Fusion's main entrance **ONLY**. This is essential for signing out your child and safeguarding. If no one is in the dining room, please call Abby and she will come and let you in. Thank you for your cooperation.

Fusion App

We now have a Fusion App- you need to follow the link on our website or Facebook to download it. The App will be used as another way to communicate with you and will be used for important information like the arrangements at the end of term and if we need to change sites. It has our price list on and contact numbers too. The App will not be used to display children's work, we will continue to use the website and Facebook for that. We would love to hear your views about the App.

Keeping in touch

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

Fusion App:

download using link from Facebook/website

Parent's diary:

Located on parents table.

Website:

See below

Facebook:

Search for Fusion Childcare Services

By phone: Abby Wilkins

07796000413

Tracy Wilkins:

07879811927

E-mail

<u>admin@fusionchildcare</u> services.co.uk

In person!

We will always make time to speak to you at club!

Woodwork/Construction
Project with Junior Children.
We want to challenge the
children using different
material and tools and
demonstrate life skills. We
have risk assessed the tools
we will be using. Please
speak to Abby if you want
more info.

We are pleased to announce that Jo is joining the Fusion family. Jo is uber qualified and has a real passion and enthusiasm for Play so we know she will fit in perfectly. Jo speaks French, Spanish and Italian and will be setting up a languages club. If your children are interested please let us know.